

January 13, 2017

The Bascom Group c/o Mr. David Kim 26 Corporate Park # 200 Irvine, CA 92606

Dear Mr. Kim,

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for your recent gift to the Leeds Real Estate Student Experiences Endowment. I understand the inaugural case competition that you sponsored went very well, and the students were thrilled for the opportunity. So much of what we accomplish on this campus is the result of the amazing dedication and generosity of individuals like you and organizations like The Bascom Group. Thank you!

Student success is one of my top campus priorities and I am proud that CU Boulder continues to produce engaged citizens of the world in such impressive numbers. The Bascom Group's support directly impacts these efforts. While many universities are experiencing a decline in enrollment over the last five years, CU Boulder's attendance has been in continual growth. I believe this is a reflection of our good reputation resulting from our excellent faculty, dedicated staff, and focus on providing a unique educational experience.

None of this would be possible without advocates and supporters like you, who believe in what we can accomplish as a university. Thank you again for your support.

Warm wishes to you and your family for the New Year!

Sincerely,

Philip P. DiStefano

Aim A. L. Bed-

Chancellor